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I M P O R T A N T 

This flash report is issued in summary form exclusively for the information of clients 

and staff of KPMG and should not be used or relied upon as a substitute for detailed 

advice or as a basis for formulating business decisions.  
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This flash report highlights the notice from the Reserve Bank of Fiji (RBF) in respect of the Exchange 

Control e-Service System. The e-Service System will be effective from 1 November 2018. 
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RBF Exchange Control e-Service System 

 

The RBF has issued a notice to the public introducing an online exchange control 

application portal called the Exchange Control e-Service System. The system will replace 

the current manual submission of applications for foreign exchange payments that require 

the approval of the RBF.  

 

From 1 November 2018, applications for foreign exchange payments together with the 

necessary supporting documents must be lodged through the e-Service System. The e-

Service System also enables users to view the status of their applications and receive 

approvals on-line.   

 

The e-forms can be accessed via the RBF e-Service portal on https://eservice.rbf.gov.fj. 

Applications can be submitted directly to the RBF or through licensed commercial banks 

and restricted foreign exchange dealers.  

 

For more information on accessibility to use the e-Service System, please contact a 

licensed commercial bank and/or restricted foreign exchange dealer.  

 

For more information on the notice issued by the RBF, please direct your queries to the 

staff of the Exchange Control Unit on telephone numbers 3223 371 and 3223 375 or email 

ecservice@rbf.gov.fj. 

 

Please contact your KPMG client service personnel or a member of our Tax team for any 

assistance with your applications for foreign exchange payments. 
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